£170,000 road improvement scheme on
Harmony Road and Windmill Street,
Ballynahinch

A £170,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Harmony Road and Windmill
Street, Ballynahinch will commence at 7.00 pm on Monday 17 June 2019.

Launch of recruitment competition for
Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners

The Department for Infrastructure has announced a recruitment campaign to
appoint four Non- Executive Members to the Board of Londonderry Port and
Harbour Commissioners.

£220,000 road improvement scheme at
Upper Springfield Road, Belfast

A £220,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Upper Springfield Road, Belfast
will commence on Monday 10 June 2019.

£100,000 resurfacing scheme for
Moyagall Road, Gulladuff

A £100,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Moyagall Road, Gulladuff
will commence on Monday 10 June 2019.
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Extension to the Appointment of the
Non-Executive Chair to the Public

Health Agency

The Department of Health today announced a 12 month extension to the
appointment of the Non-Executive Chair to the Public Health Agency.
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